
From: Andrea Cockerham
To: ETF SMB Board Feedback
Subject: Remove the exclusion for transgender health care
Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 5:40:01 AM

Dear Members of the Group Insurance Board,

Andrea Cockerham
6909 Lloyd Str.
Wauwatosa, WI.  53213

Please remove the exclusion from health insurance for transgender people.  Every human
being deserves health coverage.  We are all God's children and deserve to be treated with
dignity.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Droid
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